
Join us for the next Riverside Connect 

event at: 

Riverside St Paul’s Cray 

Tuesday, 12th July 2016 

10:30—12:00 

 

“Experiences of a parent of 

a child with special needs ” 

 

An opportunity to share experiences 

and stories with other Riverside        

Families. 

Treats will be provided! 



Lisa Mason Clare Collins Amy Skelton 
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“Experiences of a parent of a 

child with special needs” 

As it is our FINAL Riverside     
Connect of the school year we would 
love to give you all the opportunity to 
come together and share some of 
your experiences. Lisa Mason will 
be sharing her experiences as mum 
of Gemma who is now 16  years old 
and attends Riverside School. You can 
come to listen or to be part of the 
very special “open mic” . Everyone 
is welcome!. 

 

We are really proud of our Riverside 
Family and it’s a chance for us to all come together 
and share our personal experiences with each other.  


